
HAPPY FEAST OF ST IGNATIUS OF LOYOLA 

 

 Today, July 31st, is a great day for all of us – the partners in the Jesuit Mission 

of Education. May God bless us all with greater zeal and enthusiasm to renew our 

commitment to St Ignatius's education mission to form the youth into ‘Men and 

Women in the Service of Mankind’. Wishing staff and students a very happy feast of 

St Ignatius of Loyola, the founder of the Society of Jesus.    

On this occasion, we express our deep sense of gratitude and appreciation to all 

Jesuit fathers who have been toiling selϐlessly to achieve this goal. Prayerful wishes 

for a faithful mission to the Rector and the Arrupe Nivas Community.    

 May St Ignatius’ spirit continue to guide us in all our endeavours.  

 

Dr Ronald J. Mascarenhas 

Pro-Vice-Chancellor 

 


